
Topic Question Response

South East Music 

Venues

Are you able to please advise 

what the best way is to get the 

local music venues within the 

South East area engaged?

 

How could we get staff to hold 

a stakeholder workshop with 

them to help inform the draft 

framework?

Staff have advised that engagement on a strategic 

framework for the South East neighbourhoods will 

occur in two phases:

-	Our initial engagement will include conversations 

with a few select business owners, developers, and 

residents to test the concepts in the framework. These 

will be one-on-one conversations.

-	The second phase will commence in December 

2022/early 2023 and will include wider engagement 

through a variety of formats, including workshops. 

This is when we will connect in with music venues in 

the area.

Music venues have been included in our draft 

engagement plan. We are still working on our 

stakeholders list for early engagement so we don’t 

have anything ready to share yet.


